M E M o WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP
SUPERVISOR

To: Township Board

From: RIK KOWALL

Date: December 14, 2021

Re: Planning Commission, & ZBA, Appointments 2021

It is my recommendation for the following appointments:

PLANNING COMMISSION
Mrs. Merrie Carlock — Term to expire December 18, 2024

Mr. Steven Anderson — Term to expire December 18, 2024
Mr. Mathew Slicker — Term to expire December 18, 2024

Mr. Robert Seeley - Term to expire December 18, 2023 (Serve balance of Rhonda
Grubb’s term)

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS (ZBA)
Mr. Clif Seiber — Term to expire December 18, 2024

Mr. Anthony Madaffer — Term to expire December 18, 2023 (Alternate - to serve the
balance of Clif Seiber’s term)




WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: December 9, 2021
TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor
IFROM: Sean O’Neil, Community Development Director @

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Appointments 2021

This month, the terms of Planning Commission members Mrs, Merrie Carlock, and M.
Steven Anderson, and Mr. Mathew Slicker will expire, I submit that, in their tenure, they
have been hard working and dedicated members of the Planning Commission, They have
studied the issues before them and provide thoughtful comments and have carefully
considered every matter, Therefore, it is my recommendation that Mrs. Merrie Carlock,
Mr. Steven Anderson, and Mr, Mathew Slicker be reappointed to 3-year terms, expiring
December 18, 2024, Additionally, after serval years of service, Mrs. Rhonda Grubb has
resigned from the Planning Commission due a carcer change. We appreciate her service
and wish her well, At this time, I would recommend the appointment of Mr, Roberl
Seeley, Chief of Emergency Management for Oakland County, to serve out the balance of
her unexpired term, Mr, Seeley had many years of public service and his professional and
educational background will serve him well in this capacity. This unexpired term would
end on December 18, 2023,

Please contact me if you require further information.



WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATI: December 9, 2021
TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor
FROM: Sean O’Neil, Community Development Directox@

SUBJECT: Zoning Board of Appeals Appointment 2021

This month, the term of ZBA member Mr, Dave Walz is expiting. Mr. Walz has stated
that, due to a change in his work duties, he cannot continue to serve, We very much
appreciate his service and wish him well, It would be my recommendation that this vacant
scat be filled by current ZBA alternate member Mr, Clif Seiber. He has done an excellent
job in his current role and is very well qualified. This would be an appointment for a three
(3) yeat term, ending on December 18, 2024, It would also be my recommendation that
Mr, Anthony Madaffer, a current member of the Civie Center Development Committee
(CCDC), be appointed to serve out the balance of Mr. Seiber’s term as an alternate
member. e is hard working and thoughtful member of the CCDC and will be an
excellent fit on the ZBA. This unexpired term would end on December 18, 2023

Please contact me if you require further information,



